Thursday, March 21st, 2019
Today is a regular bell schedule
 
Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

•Congratulations to the La Joya Orchestra!  At Tuesday’s CMEA Orchestra Festival, they earned “unanimous superior” ratings – the best rating possible!  Congrats to Ms. Scrafford for her dedication to our music program!

•Open House
Open House will be on Thursday, April 4th, from 6 – 7:30 pm.  Students and parents are welcome to visit teachers in their classrooms – there is no set bell schedule.  We will also have some wonderful performances from our Orchestra, Choir, and Band groups.  Tacos Galacticos will also be selling tacos, churros, and drinks, courtesy of our La Joya PTSA, from 5 – 7:30 pm.  We hope to see you all there!

•Builders Club meets today after school.
•Students, it's that time again.  Want to eat some delicious pizza while helping La Joya provide fun events at school?  We know you do.  Well then, join us with your family at Mountain Mike's Pizza on Walnut on Wednesday, April 3rd for our PBIS Mountain Mike's fundraiser.  For every sale, Mountain Mike's will donate 25% of that sale to La Joya to promote positive behavior on our campus.  That means more prizes at the PRIDE store and more activities at school that you will enjoy.  Be sure to show up with your flyer and have yourself a slice, or two, or three, you get it.  See you there!
• Congratulations to the following Explorers, who were honored on Monday as the “Staff of the Year” for La Joya for the 2018-19 school year: from the Main Office, Mrs. Hernandez;  from administration, Mrs. Romero; and for the teachers, Mr. Sprague!  Thanks to each of you for your hard work in making a La Joya a great place for our students, parents, and fellow staff!
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Sports ANNOUNCEMENTS


Thursday 3/21

Track Meet @ Redwood High School- Release time 2:30pm.

Baseball/Softball practice at 3:30

Friday 3/22

No Athletics





Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to have LJ PRIDE in who you are, in what you do, and in our school!


